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President
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Everyone had a great time at the Chanticleer Easter
Egg Hunt last Saturday.  The Easter Bunny was there
too!  All the children found lots of Easter eggs and
got a prize from the Easter Bunny himself!  The
parents enjoyed the food and good company!

BEWARE OF
SNAKES!

Please be on the lookout for snakes around our neighborhood.

Today one of our family dogs was lost due to a snake bite in their
own yard.

With our lake and lots of leaves and plants, there are lots of places
for snakes to hide.  Please be careful and watch your children and
pets, and be sure to check your property.
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SEND ME YOUR NEWS!
lashley@steeglaw.com

WEBSITE ADDRESS:
www.chanticleerestates.org

Please recycle!

BECOME A M.R.A.
REPRESENTATIVE
FOR CHANTICLEER!
The Military Road
Alliance is a vital
organization to our
neighborhood.  Please
contact Wayne McClure
for more information!

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS
SCHEDULED TUESDAY, MAY 10TH.

Please join us for this important homeowners’ meeting.
The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388 Robert Boulevard
(First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building).
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